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3.5 X 1.9 m
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5.2 x 3.7 m

BALCONY
3.6 x 1.9 m

BATH
2.8 X 1.4 m

ENT.

*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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2.5 X 1.3 m

*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.



STAIRS-01

STAIRS-02

LIFTSLIFTS

15

17
18

19
20

21
22

23
24

01

0203040506070809101112

13

14

16

846.15 SQ.FT. 78.61 SQ.M.

716.88 SQ.FT. 66.60 SQ.M.

129.27 SQ.FT. 12.01 SQ.M.

T O T A L  A R E A

T O T A L  I N T E R N A L  A R E A

T O T A L  E X T E R N A L  A R E A

U N I T  0 8

1 BEDROOM1 BEDROOM
T Y P I C A L  U N I T  T Y P E  0 3

F L O O R  P L A T E

KITCHEN
2.7 X 2.6 m

BEDROOM
3.8 x 3.5 m

LIVING/DINING
5.7 x 3.9 m

BALCONY
7.6 x 1.3 m

BATH
2.7 X 1.9 m

DRESS
2.3 X 1.7 m

ENT.

POWDER
ROOM

2.7 X 1.6 m

*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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2.8 X 1.6 m
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1.9 X 1.8 m
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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2.5 X 1.7 m
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.
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*Indicative floor plate shows the actual unit in dark beige and typical units of the same type in light beige.

**All drawings and dimensions are approximate. Drawings are not to scale and are subject to change without notice. The developer reserves the right to make revisions. The units are measured as a typical floor in the building and columns may vary in size 
depending on the floor level. The furnishings and accessories shown are for representation purposes only. The length and width of the unit and balcony varies depending on the floor and orientation, in line with building authority regulations and compliance.



CONTACT US 

 +971 4 248 3400  |       +971 55 162 3236

Email Us
info@tanamiproperties.ae

 For More Info...

www.tanamiproperties.com/Projects/Weybridge-Gardens-2

 ADDRESS 

Office 3405, Marina Plaza,
Al Marsa Street, Dubai Marina, UAE

www.tanamiproperties.com
mailto:info@tanamiproperties.ae
https://api.whatsapp.com/send?l=en&phone=971551623236&text=I%20want%20more%20information%20on%20Weybridge%20Gardens%202
tel:+971 4 248 3400
https://www.tanamiproperties.com/Projects/Weybridge-Gardens-2-FloorPlans

